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April 16, 2012
Dear Parents,

I would like to inform you of a wonderful educational opportunity for our tenth grade English students. During the week of April 23rd – April 27th, professional actors from the Great Lakes Theatre Festival will be performing and teaching scenes from the Shakespearean play, Othello, which we are currently reading in class. The actors will be involving the students in many of the performance aspects of the various scenes as well as leading discussions. 

This is truly an amazing opportunity for our students to gain deeper insights into this complicated play. The actors engage the students on many levels and provide an outstanding learning environment here at our school. I highly recommend this unique experience for all students.

Students who do not have permission to participate will be re-assigned to a different room for the week and will be given an alternative assignment. If you would like to have your child participate in this activity, please sign and return the bottom section of this letter with $10.00 by Thursday, April 19th. Checks should be made out to Strongsville High School.

Please feel free to contact me at rose@strongnet.org should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kelly Rose
English Teacher

Strongsville High School

My child, ___________________________________
______________ has permission to 
participate. Included is my $10.00 fee.

Parent Signature: 







   Date: 

 

